
From: Schimsa, Rebecca
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/29/2013 10:48:43 AM

Subject: FW: FOIA - printed emails needed

Ted and Katherine -  Please remember to print your items for me. Thank you.

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 10:44 AM
To: christiansoura@gov.sc.gov; Pitts, Ted (tedpitts@gov.sc.gov); joshbaker@gov.sc.gov; Carroll, John;
Katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov; Peters, Hal
Subject: FOIA - printed emails needed

For Andy Shain's FOIA regarding the SCDOR data breach, please PRINT the following:

All INCOMING emails/correspondence sent to you regarding the SCDOR security breach from October 26, 2012 to 
January 23, 2013.

If you have any questions, let me know. Please have this done by COB Friday. Thank you.

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
Staff Attorney & Commerce Liaison
O: (803) 734-6068 | C: (803) 429-4561
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